
MINNESOTA

n Koenig v. Washington County, Tessa 
McEllistrem obtained a finding of “No 

Probable Cause” from the Minnesota 
Department of Human Rights on behalf 
of Washington County regarding a claim 
of pregnancy discrimination in the 
workplace. Tessa obtained another finding 

of “No Probable Cause” from the Minnesota 
Department of Human Rights on behalf of 
her client in the case of Leach v. Des Moines 
Valley Health and Human Services regarding 
claims of disability discrimination and 
reprisal in the workplace.
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